

## JUNE 1983 NEWSLETTER

On Saturday, June 18th, Crescent Trail members are invited on a hike which will be led by the committee responsible for scouting the Irondequoit Valley Trail for Monroe Recreationways. We will meet at 1:00 p.m. at the rear of the Colonial Restaurant parking lot, 1129 Empire Blvd.

This is a pleasant wooded trail along the wetlands bordering Irondequoit Creek and the head of Irondequoit Bay.

LET'S HAVE A GOOD SHOWING OF CRESCENT TRAIL MEMBERS!

Our summer meetings will still be held on the second Thursday of each month, but will be starting at 7:00 p.m. with a hike preceding the meeting. Call Judy Logan (248-5933) or Allan Donk (223-1427) for starting point of the hike.

We are still looking for candidates for Program Chairman and Trail Boss. Anyone interested in holding an office for the coming year is encouraged to contact Judy or Allan.